FRANCES SLOAN 1481 15TH Street Los Osos, CA 93402

Phone: (805) 528-7755 • E-Mail: fsloan1@chai

STATE OF CALIFORNIA
CENTRAL COAST WATER BOARD
Received
NOV | 0 2005

895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101
San_Luis Obispo, CA 93401-700

November 9, 2005

Jeffrey S. Young, Chair California Regional Water Quality Control Board Central Coast Region 895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Dear Mr. Young:

I am a property owner in the prohibition zone in Los Osos. I am writing you today to 'plead' that you not fine Los Osos if the new board agrees to re-start the project as designed at the Tri-W site.

I also ask for resumption of the low interest loan once you have the new CSD Board's guarantee that they will be moving forward with the current project.

I believe you are correct in the enforcement of fines. However, removing the fines and resuming the low interest loan, if you receive a guarantee, appears to be the best motivation for moving forward for those of us in the community who want to build the current project.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Frances Sloan 1481 15th Street Los Osos, CA 93402